
 

Ladies Tea 
On Saturday, May 22, 2010, we 

will be once again be having 
the Ladies Tea. This is an  

exciting event for all the ladies 
of our church. This day will be 
filled with good food, fellow-

ship, laughter, and Bible Study. 
Please make plans to attend! 

Sunday Morning Preaching Schedule 
 
 

May    09 - A Mother of a Lifetime 

 

 16 - We Rent Wedding Rings 
 

 23 - Pictures on the Wall 

 

 30 - Biblical Family Values 

 

June 06 - Principles for Christian Marriage 

 

 13 - Love is Spelled T-I-M-E 

 

 20 - A Father of a Lifetime 

 

 27 - A Duracell Marriage     

Dear Church, 

     What a wonderful series that we have been 

preaching on in learning about our “Journey of 

Faith.” I do not know about you, but I am  

encouraged as I read scripture and learn that I 

too can be successful in my Journey of Faith. 

     Now we are about to turn the page and take 

another journey of “Loving Life at Home.” This is 

a very important series of messages and events 

that I do not want you to miss. We will begin the 

journey on Mother’s Day, May 9, 2010, and 

complete our journey on July 1, 2010, as we  

finish Vacation Bible School. This journey is eight 

weeks that I believe can be life changing in our 

church and in the families of our church if we 

will allow God to work in our lives. I am going to 

ask that you make every effort to attend every 

event during these eight weeks. I know that this 

is a huge commitment, but the Lord has really 

impressed this on my heart; and I feel we all need 

to take advantage. 

     In this brochure I would like to outline for 

you the weeks events as well as the sermons that 

I will be preaching. The reason for this is so that 

you can plan and prepare to be a part of this 

wonderful time. I believe this will draw us closer 

as a church family and with our own personal 

families. 

     If you have any questions, please do not  

hesitate to ask me. You can also keep up with  

updates on our website at www.15milebc.com.  

Serving Him Together, 

 

 

Pastor Terry Wimberly 

Breakfast and Bible Study 

 

To conclude our year of  Men’s  
Bible Study, I would like to extend an  
invitation to all of our church family to 
have breakfast and Bible Study with us 
on June 5, 2010.  We will be having a 
full breakfast at 9:00 AM and then Bible 
Study at 10:00 AM. There will be a sign-
up sheet for this event. Please watch the 
bulletin and website for more  
information. 

Family Dinner and Fundraiser 

 

On Sunday, May 23, 2010, after the morning 
service, we will be having a special dinner to 
help raise funds for camp. This will be a 
great day for you to not have to worry with 
making dinner and for you to also support a 
good cause. This will be a donation based 
dinner, and your whole family is invited. 
There will be a sign-up sheet for this event. 
Pease watch the bulletin and website for 
more information.  

Family Enrichment Weekend 

 

June 11-12, 2010, we will be having a 
“Family Enrichment Weekend.” We will 
begin Friday evening by having a Family 
Movie Night that will be appropriate for 
all ages.   

Then on Saturday we will be having family 
activities in the morning, lunch together, 
and concluding the day with going to play 
Mini Golf at CJ Barrymores. There will be 
more information on this activity coming, 
but we are going to make every effort to 
keep the cost down in order for everyone 
to attend! 

Do not forget that Mother’s Day is  
Sunday May 9, 2010. This is going to be a 
special day at our church, and we would 
love to have as many moms as possible 
this day! Make this a special day for 
MOM!! 



 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
On Saturday, June 19, 2010, we are going to 
have a Men’s Beast Feast for all the men of 
our church. There will be more details soon. 
Please make plans to attend this great  
evening together! 

Spread the Word!! 
 

With so many exciting events 
coming up at our church, let’s 
make every effort to spread the 
word and let others know about 
them. You can always go to our 
website at www. 15milebc.com 
and receive updates, as well as 
our weekly bulletins. We are also 
going to make  flyers that we can 
hand out, but the most effective 
method of spreading the word is 
word of mouth. You never know 
what can happen!! 

 
 

Loving 
Life At 
Home 

Vacation Bible School 
We are planning an exciting week of 

Vacation Bible School. It will begin 

Sunday evening, June 27th, and  

continue until Thursday evening, July 

1st. On Sunday evening we will begin 

with registration at 6:00, and then Bible School 

will begin at 6:30. VBS will begin promptly at 

6:30PM every evening in order to complete  

everything needed for the evening. We invite you 

to bring your children Kindergarten through 6th 

grade. Every evening there will be 

something new and exciting for your 

child to discover. This year’s theme is 

Family Factory, where we will be 

building a house from the foundation 

up and teaching our children the importance of a 

good solid home. Please also invite all your 

friends and neighbors to be a part of this exciting 

event!!  

In order to make Vacation Bible 

School a success, we are going to 

need many volunteers to help. We 

are going to need teachers,  

assistants, craft teachers, and game 

time leaders. If you are able to help 

out during the week, please let Pastor Terry know. 

W e  w i l l  s c h e d u l e  a n  

organization meeting as we get 

closer to VBS. I know this is a big 

commitment, but imagine the im-

pact we can have in each child’s 

life. Thank you in advance for 

your help and sacrifice!! 

 
 

 
Do not forget that June 20th, 2010, is  

Father’s Day. We have a special day 
planned for all the fathers, and we want 

as many fathers as possible to be a part of 
this great day! Make this a great day for 

you and DAD! 

BEAST FEAST 


